
Trainer Talk Agenda 

Thursday, April 27th, 2017 

 

Safeguarding God’s People 

First and foremost we want to thank all our trainers and SRAs for helping us respond to the call help 
ministry and school leaders complete the SGP-E certifications.  Over the last year we have really upped 
our game, thanks to you!   

We also appreciate your participation in trainer talks because your input is so critical in keeping people 
engaged and in conversation about how we continue to promote best practices for healthy, safe 
environments. 

1. In preparation for the next “talk” on April 27th, please consider sharing your thoughts about 
your training experience.  For instance:  What parts of the training do you find people really 
engaging in?  Policies? Topics such as boundaries, or power imbalance?  Do you get questions 
that the training doesn’t provide clear responses to?  Do you experience resistance around 
certain topics or the trainings in general and what approach has been successful in addressing 
concerns or resistance?  If you would like to share your questions or experience about what has 
been successful prior to the training please email me at kmuhlenbruch@gmail.com 

2. There are some adjustments made to the SGP-E policies for 2017 and we would like to make 
sure everyone is aware of them and respond to any questions. 

3. We have received some feedback from trainers about the challenge of addressing the clergy 
centric nature of the videos and shifting the focus to lay centric.  If this has come up in your 
trainings – we have ideas about addressing it and we would love to hear yours. 

Safeguarding God’s Children 

1. Supplemental resources for cyber bullying. 
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